
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses political landscape developments, support the
government with Baffil Talabani

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement discussed with the head of the

Patriotic Union of Kurdistan, Mr. Bafel Talabani, on 25/7/2023, and discussed supporting the

government to implement its program and political stability and the way to strengthen it,

coordinate positions internally, and prepare for the upcoming stage dues. Recalling the inner

relationship that we share with the late leader Mam Jalal “May Allah have mercy on his soul” in

fighting dictatorship and terrorism and building the modern Iraqi state, wishing the brothers

in the union prosperity and success. The two parties' vision agreed on supporting Mr. Al-

Sudani’s government to achieve sustainable stability. His Eminence illustrated that Iraq is

witnessing an unprecedented state of stability, and everyone’s mission is to preserve, develop,

and enhance it.

His Eminence called to invest in the opportunities to resort to root solutions for outstanding

issues, stressing legislating laws that contribute to enhancing the political system status and

completing its legal structure. H.E. also called for the unity of Kurds and coordinate

positions, as well as competing in the elections based on programs, service, and general

interest, reiterating his position to support any step that can contribute to pacifying the

political field.


